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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 4:20 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101
Attachments: RE Utilities Inc. Rate Increase 

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 4:07 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101 
 
Copies on file.   DHood 
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Brandy Butler

From: O'Neill, Renee A <renee.a.o'neill@lmco.com>
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 7:09 AM
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities Inc. Rate Increase 

Thanks for passing this horrible rate increase so that the rich get richer and we suffer!  I will make sure that the people 
that did this will not be elected again! 
  
Renée O’Neill 
407-482-7267 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email 
  
  
From: O'Neill, Renee A (US)  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:25 AM 
To: 'clerk@psc.state.fl.us' <clerk@psc.state.fl.us>; 'contact@psc.state.fl.us' <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Utilities Inc. Rate Increase  
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I am very opposed to the purposed rate increase for Seminole county utilities.  The increase is a suggested 130% which is 
outrageous!  People in Seminole county can’t afford this type of increase to their person bills and business bills.  This will 
cause an increase in such things as HOA payments, businesses increasing pricing etc…  Please do not allow this increase 
to happen or it will cause people to move and housing prices to go down!  This is going to have a butterfly effect that will 
cause Seminole county residents to suffer.  I beg you to not allow this to happen to us!!! 
  
Thanks! 
  
Renée O'Neill 
Work: 407-482-7267 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 
  




